
GRADE SEPARATIONGRADE SEPARATION
Construction Alert: Thursday, Dec. 2, 2021 

Thursday, Dec. 2  
and Friday, Dec. 3
7 p.m. to 5 a.m.  
the following morning

Nighttime Work  
with lane closures
Crews will pave Jurupa Road west of 
Van Buren Boulevard near Cedar Street 
during nighttime work in preparation 
to open the new Jurupa Detour Road, 
which will also be paved. 

One lane on Van Buren Boulevard  
will be closed in each direction  
during the nighttime work. 

Monday, Dec. 6 
7 p.m.
Long-term  
Jurupa Road Closure 
Jurupa Road just west of Van Buren Road  
will be permanently closed. Please use 
the new Jurupa Detour Road to access 
Van Buren Boulevard and the east side of  
Jurupa Road. 

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		        Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Nighttime paving on Jurupa Road and Van Buren Boulevard in preparation  
for the long-term Jurupa Road west closure. 

Lane closures planned on north and southbound Van Buren Boulevard.  

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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Speed limit reduced in the 
construction zone, please 
travel with caution.


